
TOWN COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING 
VIA ZOOM 

JUNE 8, 2022 
 

President Newnam called the zoom meeting to order at 10:00 am.  Council members Brian Schmidt, Tonya 

Pritchett and Walter Chase were present.  Attendees for the Town: Town Administrator Erin Braband and 

Town Attorney Lyndsey Ryan. 

Attorney Ryan stated that the Council reviewed, discussed, held a public hearing and voted on Ordinance 

2-2022 at their June 1, 2022 meeting and with only 3 members present the vote was 2-1 in favor of passing 

the Ordinance.  The Town Charter states that the budget must pass by majority of the elected officials so 

to remove any doubt or question the Council decided to hold a special meeting so all 4 elected officials 

could vote.   

Commissioner Chase made a motion to adopt Ordinance 2-2022.  Commissioner Pritchett seconded the 

motion.   

VOTE: 
Newnam – Y Schmidt – N Pritchett – Y Chase – Y 
Motion approved 3-1.   
 
With no further business to discuss Commissioner Chase made a motion to close the special meeting at 

10:04 am.  Commissioner Pritchett seconded the motion and it was unanimously approved. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Erin Braband, Administrator/Clerk 


